
 BILLIONAIRE NEWS  
19th September 2025 

Hello parents and carers! 

We have made a fabulous start to Year 4. The children have settled into their 

slightly new routines and have received a lot of praise for their effort in all 

lessons, particularly maths. We have some very talented mathematicians in Year 4 

this year. 😊 

As a reminder, our PE days are Monday and Wednesday. Children can arrive in PE kit on 

these days.  

What have we been learning this week? 

• Maths – Place Value - we have been representing and partitioning numbers to 1,000, 

chanting our times tables and learning about Roman numerals.  

You can watch the Roman numerals song here: https://youtu.be/z1UmAgekzbs  

• English – We began by working on our dictionary skills to help us correct our own spellings 

and find the meaning of words. We have also been learning about adverbials of time, 

paragraphs and apostrophes for contraction. 

In order to develop our own wonderful Tudor characters, we are reading Terry Deary’s ‘The Prince, 

the Cook and the Cunning King’. This book is available to read via our school’s digital library:  

https://tankersleystpeters.org.uk/year-4-library/  

• Science – Our current topic is teeth, so we have been discussing the different types of teeth that 

humans have and what their functions are.  

• P.E. – Gymnastics / Outdoor and Adventure 

• PSHE – Cycle Safety 

• History – How did the Tudors come to power? 

• Music – Tudor and Harvest Festival songs 

• Computing - Hardware 

Reading 

Reading diaries should be in school every day so that staff can make notes about your child’s reading.  

They are checked weekly to ensure children are reading at home at least three times a week. To 

receive their reading token, this must be signed by an adult. 

Reading diaries also contain all of the login information for MyMaths, TTRockStars and PurpleMash. 

Homework and RWI spellings 

This week’s homework is reading (Manga) - and is due on Monday 22nd September. Next week, 

homework will be set on MyMaths. 

Homework folders contain our spelling grid and spellings are tested every Friday.  

Please take great care with reading diaries and homework folders as 

there are no replacements available. 

Twitter / X 

Our class account is @Class4Tsp if you’d like to see weekly photos of what we’ve been up to! 

Miss Phillips 😊 
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